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March 24, 2021 
 
Dear Men of the Great Class of 1976, 
 
A quick note to ensure that you have seen the March 18th email from Steve Hoffman at 
the College detailing the College's decisions surrounding the Wabash Reunion 
Weekend of June 4-6, 2021. 
 
In sum, the College is moving our 45th Reunion Celebration of the Great Class of 1976 
to the fall, specifically a TailGate celebration on Saturday, October 16th prior to the 
Football Game against Wooster. All Classes with a scheduled Reunion in either 2020 or 
2021 will gather together on that date. I will be in touch with you as we develop plans for 
October 16th in Crawfordsville. The Classes of 1970 and 1971 will celebrate their 50th 
Reunion on Saturday, September 11th with a full day of scheduled activities. 
 
One note - the College will 'open' the Campus for the first time since the Spring of 2020 
on Saturday, June 5th. Buildings will be open and available for visits. A highlight will be 
a chance to visit the new Football Stadium. 
 
A few other notes: 

• Monon Bell Weekend will be in Crawfordsville this Fall on the Weekend of 
November 12-14. This would be a superb weekend to visit the College. 
 

• Wabash has announced the annual 'Day of Giving' for April 8, 2021. As you will 
remember, there are many chances to give to various College activities and most 
are matched in one form or another. It is an important Development Day for the 
College. 

 

• The Athletic Schedule is operating in modified form. Some fall Sports are playing 
games and some Winter and Spring Sports are active. A tough year no doubt for 
Wabash athletes. 

 
I will keep in touch about our Reunion Celebrations. Obviously a disappointment, but 
fully understandable. 
 
Cheers and Stay Well. 
 
Dick 
 
RSword '76 
Fred Miller '76 


